City Counci Meeting, November 17, 2020
Public Comments (Received After Deadline)

Martha Alvarez

From: Jan Mills <janmillsmb@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 8:03 PM

To: City Clerk

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please increase the default renewable energy tier to 100% and Continue

Climate Ready Manhattan Beach

CAUTION: This Email is from an EXTERNAL source. Ensure you trust this sender before clicking on any links or
attachments.
My name is Jan Mills and | have lived in Manhattan Beach for 37 years. | am writing regarding agenda items 15 and 16
on tonight’s council agenda. First, | encourage the City Council to vote yes to increase the default renewable energy tier
to 100%. There is so much in this world over which we have little control, but this is a small concrete step to address the
climate change crisis that we face. | think all residents would be proud to know that our small city is leading on this
important issue.

Second, | appreciate the fact that the city council is working to address climate issues through the Climate Ready
program. | am proud that | live in a town which is working toward ensuring it will be a safe and secure place to live for
future generations to enjoy.

Kind Regards,

Jan Mills





